
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School 
   

Week Ahead Information – w/c 5th June 2023 

                  Whole School Attendance – w/c 22nd May 2023  95.56= % 

Mrs Arnold Dear Parents, 
 
As we near the break I want to thank you for your support during this very busy and 
very quick half-term. The staff and children have worked extremely hard during the 
SAT's weeks and across a range of trips and residentials and we fully appreciate the 
efforts that take place at home to ensure the children are ready for these events. It 
was fantastic to see so many of you at the Coronation picnic and we look forward to 
seeing you during the upcoming Sports Day.  
A list of key diary dates is attached so that you know what's coming up. 
Have a relaxing break 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Arnold  
 
Reminders: 
School will be closed next week for half-term (29th May – 2nd June) 
 
Dates for your Diaries  
 
5th June                              School re-opens to pupils 
                                         F2 New Starter Parent meeting 4pm-5pm 
6th June                             F1 Parents meeting 4pm - 5pm 
8th June                            Summer Disco PTA 
12th June – 16th June        Y1 Phonic Screening Week 
                                         End of year Assessment Y1 -Y5 
13th June                          Hi impact Y6 Heart Dissection Workshop 
14th June                          Y6 Judo Workshop 
15th June                          Y2 to Liverpool Philharmonic  
19th June                          Red Cross Clothing Drive 
                                        6ZG Police Workshop 
20th June                         Y3 Wirral Archive visit 
                                        6JC Police Workshop 
21st June                         Class Photographs TBC 
23rd June                         INSET day – School close to pupils 
26th June                         Y1 History Workshop 
28th June                         BMastered music concert for parents 
30th June                         Sports Day 
4th July                            Welcome meetings for parents (new classes) 
                                       3:45pm - 5:15pm (details to follow) 
5th July                            Wirral Transition Day – Children to new classes 
                                        (details to follow) 
6th July                            End of year reports to parents 
14th July                          Oak Trees Challenge celebration assembly for pupils 
18th July                          Big friends, Little friends’ day 
19th July                          F1 Graduation assembly 9:30am 
20th July                          Y6 Leavers assembly 9:30am 
                                       School closes for summer at 3:30pm 
4th September                 INSET day.  School closed to pupils 
5th September                 School re-opens to pupils 



 

 
 

F1 Weekly Attendance w/c 22nd May 2023 

F1SC = 96.38%   F1NM = 97.26% 
 

During our first week back, we will be having a Teddy Bear's picnic. If your 
child wishes to bring in a teddy bear, they are welcome to. Please can all 

Teddy Bears be no bigger than their bags and have your child's name on 
it. We will also be making scones and sandwiches.  If you would prefer 

your child not to have these, please let the school office know in advance. 
 

F2 Weekly Attendance w/c 22nd May 2023 

F2AG = 88.89%   F2AMC = 86.97% 
 

No weekly updates. 
 

Y1 Weekly Attendance w/c 22nd May 2023 
1SH = 98.15%   1LH = 95.56% 
 
We hope you all have a wonderful half-term! We will set some additional phonics 
tasks on Seesaw for the children to complete, in preparation for the Phonics 
Screening Test in June. After the half-term break, our PE days change to every 
Tuesday and Thursday. 
 

Y2 Weekly Attendance w/c 22nd May 2023 
2LR/JL = 97.04%   2CR = 99.26% 
 
We will be working on our history topic 'Explorers' after half term. We would like the 
children to consider what an explorer is and whether they are already familiar with any 
explorers in preparation for our discussion. 
 

Y3 Weekly Attendance w/c 22nd May 2023 
3KE = 95.19%   3LS = 92.83% 
 
Well done to all the children for their hard work this half term. We hope you enjoy a 
relaxing half term break. Please keep practising times tables knowledge with your 
child over the half term break.  
After half term, we are looking forward to beginning our new Science unit on Light and 
Shadows and our new DT unit on Sewing techniques. 
 

Y4 

 

Weekly Attendance w/c 22nd May 2023 
4THC = 94.07%   4LF = 96.06% 
 
Have a good rest over half term and keep practicing your times tables. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Y5 Weekly Attendance w/c 22nd May 2023 
5AD/LJ = 97.57%   5AW = 98.61% 
 
Year 5 have been working on their DT project of making an effective Tippy Tap. We 
will be exploring and evaluating the use of different mechanisms. To do this, we are 
going to make our own pulley mechanism. Please could you send in any empty milk 
cartons that we could use for the first week back after half term. Thank you so much 
for your continued help and support. 
 
When we return from half term, Y5 will have two PE lessons on Monday. This means 
they will only be required to wear their PE kits on Mondays next half term. Thank you 
for your support in advance 
 

Y6 Weekly Attendance w/c 22nd May 2023 
6JC = 99.28%   6ZG = 95.99% 
 
Year 6 are looking forward to a brilliant half term. After the break, we have another 
session with Thumbs Up and will be beginning our performance rehearsals. 
 

 


